
Project Update: January 2007 
 
The survey started on the 29th of November 2006 with the training of the rangers/locals 
that will participate in the survey. They were taken through various field techniques for the 
survey of wetland birds. They were also trained on the use and maintenance of field 
equipment’s. 
 
The different sites for the survey of the wetland birds were surveyed together with the 
trained rangers/locals. The survey sites were demarcated and photographed for 
documentation purpose. 
 
Water samples were collected from these survey sites for analysis. 
 

 
 
 


